
Carols by Candlelight 

The KS2 Choir will be performing in the Whirlow Hall Farm Trust Carols by         

Candlelight at Holy Trinity Church, Millhouses on 7th December 2016. Doors will 

open at 6.30pm with the performance starting at 7.00pm.  Mince pies and wine 

will be served immediately after the concert at approxi-

mately 8.15pm. 

It would be lovely to see as many of our parents/carers there as possible     

supporting the choir at what will be a truly magical evening. 

Further details at the end of this newsletter 

Non Uniform Day 

Friday 2nd December will be non-uniform day in     

return for donations for the tombola at the Christmas 

Fayre on 9th December. 

Details of which what each year group is 

to donate will follow next week. 

Children in Need 

We are delighted to tell you that the school 

raised £343 for Children in Need from our      

non-uniform day last week.  Thank you so much 

for all your kind         

donations to this     

worthy cause. 

Golden Broom 

Award 

Well done R/Y1 class for 

winning the Golden 

Broom. 

Good luck everyone next 

week. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Jesus 

Let’s pray for our mums and dads all they do for us. 

Help us show our love. 

Amen                                                                                                         Henry Y4 



Thank You PTA from R/Y1 Class 

Many thanks to the the PTA for the beautiful new carpet in R/Y1 class. The children really appreciate it.  

School Library 

The school library is now open every Monday from 3.30pm till 4.00pm to      

exchange books. 

This is run by parent volunteers and if you are able to offer any help please let 

Ms McKerrow know as soon as possible. 

PTA Summer 

Fayre Change 

of Date 

The PTA Summer Fayre 

date has been changed 

back to Saturday 15th 

July as previously     

advertised.     

Apologies for any    

confusion. 





Whirlow Hall Farm Trust  

Whirlow Lane 

Sheffield 

S11 9QF 

24th  November 2016 

 

Dear Performer 

Carols by Candlelight sponsored by Henry Boot 

Holy Trinity Church, Millhouses, 7th December 2016  

On behalf of Whirlow Hall Farm Trust I would like to thank you for performing for our Carols by Candlelight event being held 

at Holy Trinity Church, Millhouses, on December 7th. 

The evening will be a magical mix of carols, candlelight, readings and live music with mince pies and mulled wine being served 

after the service. Performing on the night are Sheffield Girl’s High School, Ecclesall Junior School and St Wilfrids Primary Acad-

emy choirs. Also performing will be Bolsterstone St Mary’s Handbell Ringers.  

Doors will open at 6.30pm and the concert will begin at 7.00pm. Mince pies and wine will be served immediately after the 

concert at approx 8.15pm. 

Tickets are now on sale on Whirlow Hall Farm’s Facebook page and all the money raised will directly support the work of the 

trust. If you require any further information please feel free to contact me on 0114 2352678 or email schan-

ic@whirlowhallfarm.org  

Whirlow Hall Farm Trust is a unique environmental and educational charity supporting local children in South Yorkshire. Each 

year we provide an outstanding learning and developmental experience for over 10,000 children, particularly those from dis-

advantaged backgrounds and inner city areas, and young adults with disabilities and special needs. We are a classroom in the 

countryside.  

We look forward to seeing you on the night! 

Kind Regards 

Schani Cave 
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